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Grantham Booster Meeting 
Date: May 22, 2017 

Board of Directors 
Don Lee, Principal 

President ~ 
Jessica Weber 

Event Coordinator ~ 
Tami Heath 

Secretary~ 
Dani Layes 

Treasurer~ 
Carrie Simon-Knight 

 

Meeting Called to Order @ 6:01 pm.   
1.)  Attendance:  Jessica Bydalek, Tami Heath, Dani Layes, Donna Burnett, & Don Lee 
 
2.) Treasurers Report:               

Group Last Mo. Balance Debit-cash in Credit-cash out Balance

Archery 245.81$                245.81$                    

Boat Trip Fund (1,399.01)$            635.85$                (763.16)$                   

Grizz Squad 517.01$                517.01$                    

Marimba 965.34$                553.05$                1,518.39$                 

Boosters 3,382.26$             2,484.52$             3,066.39$             2,800.39$                 

Playground 2,777.37$             2,777.37$                 

Child in need 1,645.00$             1,645.00$                 

Green kids 5,774.21$             146.56$                5,627.65$                 

Homes for Hope -$                          

Totals Down 13,907.99$           3,673.42$             3,212.95$             14,368.46$               14,368.46$            
Notes:  May 22, 2017 
 
ARCHERY  - No Change 
                  
BOAT – Deposit -$ 635.85   Spring Carnival 
  
GRIZZ SQUAD  – No Change 
 
MARIMBA – Deposit - $ 553.05  Rosauers 
       
BOOSTERS - Paid –     $    626.75  Palouse Discovery Science Center 
       $      11.68  Jessica Weber/ carnival supplies 
       $    141.04  Teresa Grothe/teacher appreciation  
       $    139.86  Tami Heath/ carnival & teacher appreciation  
       $ 2,082.10  Scholastics 
       $      64.96  Kathy Hocking/ play supplies  
      
                 Deposit-     $    259.80  Box Tops 
        $    130.52  CSD – reimburse for family night  
        $      10.00  track T-shirt 
        $ 1,985.98  Book Fair 
        $      96.12  Green kids - Books  
        $        2.10  April Interest            
   
PLAYGROUND – No Change 
 
CHILDREN IN NEED – No Change 

 
GREEN KIDS –Paid –          $ 50.44   Don Lee/ GRR card rewards 

$ 96.12  Boosters for books from book fair---                                                                          
(from:$10 Reading homework certificates                                                                            
& 30 GRR Cards for a book incentive.) 

 

Last Month’s Total  Balance $          13,907.99  
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4.)Old Business:  

 Playground Equipment: Right now we are waiting on a contractor to help us with that work on the playground. 

Mr. Lee said Gary Hughes (ColorTyme) has been in contact with him on this subject. Kevin Messick from K&G 

Construction is who Don will be talking to. 

 We discussed that we boosters will supply water/snacks & lunch to whomever we have do the 

contracted cement work.  

 Discussion that we have a thank you in the Tribune and a plaque made to give to color time when 

playground is done.   

 Mark Reiner may be able to help do some of the work…check out all possibilities… 

 Fundraisers Planned:  

1. Box Tops: On going, encourage your kids to get them in for classroom trophy! Collect thru summer. 

2. Campbell Soup Labels – will no longer put Labels on their products. We will continue to collect labels 

now through end of school. June 9, 2017 is the last possible collection day.   

3. Save Your Aluminum Cans- Give to Tami Heath-goes to boat trip!  

4. Calendars- They are selling for $7.00ea in Office! Have not sold well this year!  Start in August…                                           

5. BOOK FAIR / Spring Carnival -Successful in giving/selling books to kids & families, and spring carnival 

made -$ 635.85.    
6. Walk-a-thon -May 25th. A portion of the funds go to veterans. Fundraising for Donation Collection-sign-

up sheet will began on May 1st. We will be donating a portion of the funds to Veterans Treatment Court - 

for the Veterans Treatment Celebration Dinner. Jasmine Smith’s husband works with the vets in this 

endeavor. Dani drilling holes and putting strings on the craft sticks, Permanent Markers. Teachers and 

paras will tally mark each lap in color coordinated markers for class. Top lap winners get prizes. Top 

money make in each grade level will get a certificate to go to lunch with the principal. 

7. Rummage Sale set for June 16/17th, we are collecting! Donate! Donate! Spring Clean & Donate! Put your 

stuff in the boxes that are in the staff room. Talk to teachers and people to bring the weekend after 

school is out. 

 Other items: 

1. TABLED for now---Storage Shed: We are looking into a separate storage for Booster items.  Sizes of 

sheds-10’x10’ or 10’x12’. Still looking into this. 

2. TABLED for now…Victoria Sidener is working on corporate business’ giving prize donations for future 

prizes. Working on it. 

3. Equipment Purchase for autism students.. Weighted vests Tami has ordered, waiting for arrival to 

distribute. 

4. Aquatic center swim – May 30 – All School 9:40 – Noon, Lunch after. We are supporting this activity. 

5. Palouse Discovery Science Center- Primary kids,1st – 3rd, June 6th   - Volunteers needed? Boosters have 

prepaid the $ 626.75. 

6. Bear Claw Donuts- to give out to new families who enter into our school with a note of welcome saying: 

“We Welcome your cub to the Grantham Grizzly Family!”  Grantham Boosters” Looking for where to get 

them that are packaged individually. Checking into a distributor. 

7. Teacher appreciation Week went well. 

8. New school year- on “popsicle” night- have a poster of things we do for our school and give out a 

handout with a list of what we plan to support for the new-year along with a sign up to join or 

participate in a function some way as a Parent Booster. 

 

3.) New Business:  

1. Kick off dinner-August BBQ to show our thanks to the folks who are from First Assembly of God Church who 

helped with Quarter sale and Star Shine & want to help with other functions and open up their church 

basement for GAP. 

2. Boosters will be helping with the financial collection of the School Year Book that the 21st Century program 

is making for $10.00 each.  

5.)Mini Grants:  

1.  Mini Grant- None 

NOTE: Our Booster by-laws. When asking for a Mini-Grant, it is necessary that you fill out the Grant Application and 

be at the Booster Meeting when presenting it. The Grant applications can be picked up in the red notebook by 

the staff room check-in binder & Laminator OR get one from Tami Heath. 

6.) New Fundraiser Ideas:  Ideas on the table… Continues… 

1. We will look at a different candy co. next year. Like “Sees” candy. We have been competing with the other 

schools. 

2. Breakfast for dinner at “Waffles and More”? Victoria S. looking into.  

 

Meeting Adjourned @ 7:00pm + Next Booster meetings in the Library: June 19th Lunch after the Rummage Sale  

Dani Layes, Booster Sec   Don Lee, Principal: leed@csdk12.org                               
 NOTE: Normally Booster Meetings are scheduled the 1st and 3rd Mondays of the Month. But we try to work around the School Board meetings & holidays 

also. So keep that in mind to why we are not consistent in our 1st & 3rd Mondays! Thanks! 

mailto:leed@csdk12.org

